
The Corporation of the Municipality of Central Elgin 

Notice of Intention to Adopt 2025 Municipal Budget 

TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to the provisions of Section 270 of the Municipal Act, 2001, 
and By-law No. 972 as amended of the Corporation of the Municipality of Central Elgin, 
the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of Central Elgin intends to pass a by-
law to adopt the 2025 Budget for the Municipality at a Special Meeting on Monday, 
March 24th, 2025 at 7:00 pm.  

AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE that Council shall receive correspondence or, where 
requested in advance, hear at the said meeting any person, or by his/her counsel, 
solicitor or agent, who wishes to make representation respecting the approved in principle 
budget. The Council shall only hold such hearing for applications received by the Deputy 
Clerk, deleitch@centralelgin.org, on or before Wednesday, March 19th, 2025.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION relating to the draft budget is available on the 
Municipality’s website, https://www.centralelgin.org/en/municipal-office/2025-budget.aspx. 
Specific inquiries can be directed to David Jansseune, Director of Financial 
Services/Treasurer djansseune@centralelgin.org or (519) 631-4860, Ext 273. 

DATED at the Municipality of Central Elgin this 7th day of March, 2025.

Delany Leitch 
Deputy Clerk 

Municipality of Central Elgin 
450 Sunset Drive 

St. Thomas, ON N5R 5V1 
Telephone (519)631-4860 ext. 286   

Email: deleitch@centralelgin.org  
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